
 

 
REF NO.: 5/1/2/DTP/CFP/01/2021 - Leasing of the  Lunch Zone Canteen                                     

 

CALL FOR PROPOSAL (CFP) FROM PROSPECTIVE OPERATORS FOR THE LEASING AND OPERATION OF THE 
EXISTING LUNCH ZONE TAKE-AWAY FACILITY (“TRADEZONE CANTEEN”) SITUATED AT THE DUBE TRADE ZONE 

 
DUBE TRADEPORT CORPORATION, (HOME OF KING SHAKA INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT), LA MERCY KZN 

 
REF:   DTP/CFP/01/2021 

 
Dube TradePort Corporation (DTPC), a provincial public entity (Schedule 3C in terms of the Public Finance 
Management Act) is a multi-modal development situated 30 kilometres north of the Durban city centre.  

This is an invitation to prospective operators to submit proposals for the leasing and operation of this purpose built 

Takeaway Facility (the “Trade Zone Canteen”) located within the Dube Trade Zone in the Dube TradePort. 

 

The Trade Zone Canteen is an existing purpose built canteen facility situated in the Dube Trade Zone. Dube Trade 

Zone phase 1 is complete with Operators and developers already on site and operational. Construction and 

developments in Dube Trade Zone phase2 will commence soon  

 

The successful operator will be responsible for obtaining all necessary permits and licences prior to operating the 

facility.  

All enquiries should be directed to Nompumelelo Shelembe via 
email  Nompumelelo.Shelembe@dubetradeport.co.za 

Call for Proposal documents will be available from 23 March 2021 until 06 April 2021. Documents may be requested 
during the weekdays (Mon – Fri) between 08h30 and 16h00, at the Dube TradePort Corporation offices at 7 Umsinsi 
Junction, 4th floor, 29˚ South, Dube City, Dube TradePort, La Mercy, KwaZulu-Natal.  Requests for documents must 
be submitted via e-mail.    

SITE INSPECTION 

Non-compulsory site inspection will be conducted 07 April at 11h00.  

CLOSING DATE & TIME FOR SUBMITTING RESPONSES  

Proposals for the Leasing and operation of the AgriZone Canteen must be submitted at the DTPC offices on or before 
15H00, South African time on the 19 April 2021 to qualify for the evaluations.   

Further proposals will be accepted post 19 April 2021; however, these proposals will be assessed on condition that 
no suitable proposal is received by the first closing date (19 April 2021).  

 
Documents should be clearly marked “DTPC CALL FOR PROPOSAL – LEASING AND OPERATION OF THE EXISTING 
TAKE-AWAY  FACILITY (“TRADEZONE CANTEEN”) SITIUATED IN THE DUBE TRADEZONE 
 
  

 


